
 

 
 
 

Refraction Test 
 
 

The Refraction is part of an eye examination used to determine the focusing error of the 
eye and the proper prescription for glasses. Even though a Refraction is part of an eye 
exam, many medical insurances consider it to be a non-medical test and frequently will 
not cover the cost of this test. 
 
Patients whose insurance does not cover Refractions are expected to pay for the 
Refraction fee of $39.00, along with any co-payments or deductibles.  
 
If you have any questions about whether your insurance will pay for your Refraction test, 
please ask our business staff. 
 
If you plan to get a new prescription today be sure to circle yes and sign the slip that was 
given to you at the front desk and give it to the doctor’s technical staff.  
 
 
 
Please KEEP your slip until after you have seen the doctor! 
 
 
 
 
 
Example: 
A refraction is a part of the eye examination used to determine the focusing error of the eye and 
the proper prescription for glasses. If you receive a new eye glass prescription today and the 
refraction is not covered by your insurance you will be expected to pay $39.00 for your 
refraction test today. 
Would you like a new eye glass prescription today if dispensed by my physician? 
YES   or    NO   Signature: _________________________________________ 
 



 

 
 
 

No Show Policy 
 
 

We encourage you to make every effort to keep your appointment.  If you have an eye 
disease you may be causing further damage or injury by postponing your appointment. 
Our efforts to reschedule you may result in a long wait. 
 
Please notify us at least 2 business days prior to your appointment date if you need to 
reschedule or cancel your appointment, so that we can make every effort to accommodate 
rescheduling your appointment as quickly as possible. 
 
If you do not show up for your appointment and/or fail to give us a 2 business day notice, 
we will be unable to give you another appointment right away. Due to our extend booking 
of the doctor’s schedule it could take up to 2-3 months before another appointment would 
be available. We suggest you call us as soon as possible to request another appointment. 
 
Failure to cancel or reschedule 3 appointments without giving a 2 business day notice in 
one year could result in dismissal from our practice. 
 
It is very important that you make every effort possible to keep your scheduled 
appointments because appointments are limited and your health is very important to us. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


